METROPOLITAN KING COUNTY COUNCIL NOTICE OF HEARING


NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Metropolitan King County Council of King County, Washington, will hold a hearing in the Council Chambers, 10th Floor, King County Courthouse, Seattle, Washington on Monday                  ,       .  This public hearing is to consider adoption of proposed ordinance relating to the update of the King County land use code.  There are four proposed changes to the code: nine lot short plat; 150 day issuance for Type 3 and Type 4 land use decisions; 90 day permit issuance for SEPA exempt clearing and grading; and flexible concurrency for future lots.  These changes will allow development with in the urban area to be more predictable. 


Dated at Seattle, Washington, this        day of          , 2003.

METROPOLITAN KING COUNTY COUNCIL

KING COUNTY WASHINGTON

Anne Noris

Clerk of the Council
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